
UNIFIED
BOOSTERS CLUB

The Unified Boosters Club promotes the SMS Unified
basketball games held in March. Students in our club interview
our Unified basketball players and highlight the players on the

Morning Announcements. Students also create large,
informational posters highlighting each individual Unified

player. Lastly, students will be creating, writing, and
eventually sending out a Unified Newsletter focusing on

various stories and information prior to and after the games
at Oak.

FEBRUARY - MARCH
MONDAYS UNTIL 4:00 IN ROOM 269

Mrs. Davis
Room 269


